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Please pass this bill to enhance protections for our precious lakes from invasive 
aquatic plants.  As a volunteer on our Invasive Plant Committee at Kezar Lake I know
the risk of having an unwanted invasive plant taking root.  We all love our lakes and 
they need more than volunteers to help them survive.
Thank you.


